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24th November 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian  
 
Wisbech 46 School Bus Service – Spring 2021 

I am pleased to enclose the details for the Wisbech 46 Bus Spring Term 2021. The bus timetable is at the end of 
the letter. 
 
Term Dates 

Monday 4th January 2021 to Thursday 11th February 2021 
Monday 22nd February 2021 to Friday 26th March 2021 
 
Payments options 

Whole term payment by Monday 7th December £175.50 (Fares for 4th January to 26th March 2021) 
Alternatively by 2 instalments: 
1st half term payment by Monday 7th December  £94.25 (Fares for 4th January to 11th February 2021) 
2nd half term payment by Monday 1st February £81.25 (Fares for 22nd February to 26th March 2021) 
 
Payments for this bus service can only be made via your ParentPay account.  If you are new to the school you 
will need to register with ParentPay via an online access link code which we can send to you on request. 
 
Important – Bus fares must be paid in advance of travel and there are no refunds given for bus tickets 
purchased.  If you have any queries concerns or difficulties regarding this service please contact your child’s 
Pastoral Manager or the Finance Officer Mrs Smith. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr T Duce 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
Wisbech 46 School Bus Timetable – Spring Term 2021 

 
 

8.20am  Pick up from Wisbech Horsefair 
8.25am  Pick up from Locomotive P.H. Lynn Road 
8.30am  Arrive Marshland High School 
 
3.15pm  Depart Marshland High School 
3.25pm  Drop off Locomotive Public House 
  Drop off Wisbech Horsefair 
 
Please note bus times are approximate, so please arrive early for this service.  The timetable is subject to 
change, whereby students will be informed.  Due to ongoing COVID restrictions, currently bus users need to 
wear a mask and sit facing forward only and keep their distance where possible. 
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